
EIFA Parents Association News

Dear Parents,

We hope you’ve all settled in and are enjoying a 
fantastic start to the school year!

Back to school at EIFA, has been, as always, a warm and welcoming few weeks to 
all! It’s a pleasure to be part of this vibrant and caring environment where our 
children not only grow academically but also thrive within a rich tapestry of cultures 
and experiences.

We’d love to share some of the exciting activities we’ve been working on for this first 
term:

• A Welcome Picnic at Regent's Park took place one week after the school 
started, where parents had the chance to reconnect with familiar faces and meet 
new families.

• Our much-loved Friday Coffee Mornings for parents at Caravan have returned, 
and we’re looking forward to catching up with you regularly on Fridays 
throughout the year!! We had a special one on 27 September, where we were 
joined by Stéphane Kuhn, our Head of School, and Fella Benabdallah our 
Parents Liaison and Events Manager.

• Our first Pub Night of the year is on October 3rd  at “Home Marylebone”—
perfect for an evening of drinks, pizza, and good company!

• For our pupils, the fun has already begun! The beloved Friday Pain au 
Chocolat tradition is in full swing,

• Halloween is just around the corner. We have an exciting lineup of Halloween 
activities, including festive decorations, a bake sale, Junior School events, and 
the highly anticipated Halloween Disco Party for our older pupils.

• Approaching December, the school will come alive with Christmas spirit, and 
we can’t wait to share more details about the festive decorations and events we 
are planning!
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• Beyond celebrations, we’re also working on some new and meaningful 
initiatives. This year, we’ll be focusing on:

◦ environmental awareness,

◦ organising charity-based assemblies,

◦ and diving into the rich history of EIFA’s building and its surroundings.

We look forward to seeing you at these events and working together to make this year 
a memorable one for our children and our wonderful community.

If you wish to reach out for more information or to share your ideas with us, please 
do not hesitate  to send us an email at:  eifaparents@gmail.com  and stay tuned for 
more through our ClassList platform.

Warmest regards, 
The EIFA Parents Association
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